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Unknown Suspects Wanted for Burglary Series 
Up to $1,000 Reward Offered  

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
                     December 12, 2017 

 

San Diego County Crime Stoppers and investigators from the San Diego Police 
Department’s Northeastern and Eastern Divisions, along with investigators from the 
La Mesa Police Department, are asking for the public’s help in identifying and locating 
three suspects who are wanted for a series of residential burglaries. 
 

On August 13, 2017, at approximately 3:30 p.m., an unknown female rang the 
doorbell of a residence located in the 6300 block of Glenmont Street, in the Del Cerro 
area of San Diego.  No one answered the front door.  Two unknown males broke a 
rear sliding glass door, entered the home, and stole several items.   
 

Later that same day, at 4:30 p.m., the same female rang the doorbell of a residence 
located in the 5700 block of Jackson Drive, in La Mesa.  The female asked the 
homeowner if “Tony” lived there.  The homeowner told the female that she had the 
wrong house.  The homeowner left the house and returned several hours later to 
discover his rear sliding glass door was shattered and three bedrooms had been 
ransacked.  The suspects stole over $ 7,600 worth of jewelry and miscellaneous items.  
 

On August 29, 2017, at approximately 10:00 a.m., the same female and two males 
burglarized a residence in the 13000 block of Calderon Road in the Rancho 
Penasquitos area of San Diego.  The suspects gained entry into the house by breaking 
a rear sliding glass door.  The suspects stole numerous high end purses totaling over   
$10,000 in value.        
 

Suspect’s Description: 
 

The female suspect is described as Asian, in her 20’s, thin build, wears large black 
frame glasses, long bright green painted fingernails, and has a tattoo on her left 
forearm. 
 

Both male suspects are described as being Black, in their 20’s, approximately 5’8” tall, 
and had thin builds.  The suspects are seen using a black Chrysler 200 with paper 
plates.  The suspects may also be using a four-door white Mercedes.    
 

***Photos of the suspects can be found on pages 2 and 3 of this release.  
Surveillance video from the La Mesa case can be viewed at the below link.*** 

 

https://youtu.be/3FbHezJ9A50 
 

Anyone with information on the identity or location of the suspects is asked to call 
the Crime Stoppers anonymous tip line at (888) 580-8477.  Please visit 
www.sdcrimestoppers.org for information on how to send a web or cell phone app 
tip.  Crime Stoppers is offering up to a $1,000 reward to anyone with information that 
leads to an arrest in this case. 

 

• Media inquiries about this case or Crime Stoppers can be directed to Officer 
Mark Herring at (619) 531-1500 or msherring@pd.sandiego.gov . 

http://www.sdcrimestoppers.org/
mailto:msherring@pd.sandiego.gov
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